Tele- 7249250186/2110

AIT/0159/Exam/Coord /2025 |~ April 2025

OFFICE OF PRINCIPAL

NOTICE FOR FE TO BE STUDENTS

1. Refer- earlier notice dated 02 April 2025.

2. SPPU shall issue the Hall tickets of April/May 2025 examination, in due course.
Students those who have not cleared their fine shown on college ERP should clear the
same on or before 30th April 2025. HODs should ensure that, student’s fine list on
ERP from their respective department is cleared. Please treat this notice as final

warning.

3. Failing to clear the fine, their Hall tickets will not be issued.
4. All concerned students should take note accordingly.
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